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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: January 6, 2022 
Press Room 

 
*** MEDIA ADVISORY *** 

 
CAL PERFORMANCES AT UC BERKELEY ANNOUNCES  

 
EIFMAN BALLET PERFORMANCES JUNE 3-5 

POSTPONED TO THE 2022-23 SEASON 
 

TICKETS FOR THIS YEAR’S ENGAGEMENT MAY BE USED FOR NEXT SEASON’S 
PERFORMANCES BY THE COMPANY 

  
REFUNDS AND EXCHANGES ARE ALSO AVAILABLE TO TICKET HOLDERS 

 
 

Berkeley, January 6, 2022 — Cal Performances at UC Berkeley announces that due to difficulties 

obtaining international visas, the Eifman Ballet and Cal Performances have agreed to postpone the 

company’s upcoming June 3-5 engagement to the 2022-23 season.  

 

Ticket holders may keep their tickets to reserve the same seats for the Eifman Ballet's anticipated 

performance around the same time next year; apply the value of their tickets for another 

performance in the 2021-22 season; donate the cost of their tickets as a tax-deductible gift to Cal 

Performances; or receive a refund. If the Cal Performances Ticket Office does not hear from 

patrons by Saturday, January 15 at 5pm regarding an exchange or donation, refunds will 

automatically be issued within 7–10 days. 

 

The Ticket Office can be reached at tickets@calperformances.org (recommended) or via phone at 

510.642.9988 during business hours: Tue–Fri, noon–5pm. 

 

  

– Cal Performances – 


